
SERVICE REDUCTIONS                             TAB 6 
 
 
 

During the development of the 2017 Draft Budget, staff, managers, and EMT have 
made several suggestions to more efficiently deliver their current level of 
services.  
 
The recommendations by EMT have been incorporated into the Draft 
Recommendations. 
 
If Council requests further reductions to lower the tax impact, Administration can 
provide a list of items available from previous budgets. 
 
 


